
Omar and Christina Khalil 
2640 Somerset Place 

Oklahoma City, OK 73116 

 

November 1, 2023 

The City Board Of Adjustments 

City of Oklahoma City  

420 W Main St  

Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

Re: Support for Build Line Variance at 2800 Somerset Place – Case No. 15476 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We are writing to express our support for the variances requested by Shannon M. Blevins Trust 

for the property at 2800 Somerset Place. As a neighbor from 2640 Somerset Place, we believe 

that the proposed changes are reasonable and will not negatively impact the character of our 

neighborhood. 

Shannon has always been considerate of community standards, and we trust her judgment in 

seeking this variance. We respectfully ask the City to consider approving her request. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Omar and Christina Khalil 


